
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BY RESS AND COURIER  
 
 
May 6th, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Goldcorp Leave to Construct Application (EB-2011-0106) 
 
Enclosed you will find two (2) hard copies of the Independent Electricity System 
Operator’s Notice of Intervention for its participation in the hearing of the above-
captioned matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Carl Burrell 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory and Government Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
 
Encl. 
 
cc.  Mr. Curtis Pedwell, Goldcorp-Red Lake Mines (By Email) 
 Mr. Ian A. Blue, Counsel to Goldcorp (By Email) 
 Mr. Brian Dominique, Counsel to Goldcorp (By Email) 
 


